Wellman Memorial Wesleyan Church
3220 Bohannon Avenue e Louisville, Kentucky 40215 ¢ (502) 366-5156
Ralph I. Tilley, Pastor e P.O. Box 747 e Jeffersonville, Indiana 47131 e (812) 284-5216

March 14, 1996

Lichtefeld, Inc.

Attn: Mr. Mark Lichtefeld
629 Fourth Street

Suite 305

Louisville, KY 40202

Dear Mark:

Now that your company has concluded your work here at the Wellman Church, I want
on behalf of our church board, to extend to you my grateful appreciation for your superb
oversight of the recent construction project. Although this was no doubt a “small”
project for your company, it was a large undertaking for the church here. And your
personal interest and cooperation made a lengthy, and somewhat trying project, go so
much easier. - . : . : : SR _

Although I realize you are relatively “new” to the construction business—as far as your
current responsibilities are concerned—I'm confident you will go far in the business, if
you choose to remain in it. You demonstrated to me and the board, a standard of excel-
lence, understanding and patience. You were always accessible and available. Aside
from the one subcontractor, all the subcontractors you used were quality craftsmen.

If you ever need to use myself and the church here for future recommendations, please
feel free to contact us.
Agéin, thank you so much. -

Wishing you the very best for your future success.

T Tillq

P.S. Your father has every reason to be proud of the work you did for us. —RIT



